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Dear Parents, 
 

ALL IRELAND CHAMPION 
On behalf of the children, staff and parents associated with Edendork P.S., I would like to 
publicly congratulate our All Ireland Winner Mr. Morgan on his recent success in Croke Park. 
I’m sure you will agree, Mr. Morgan is an excellent ambassador for Edendork P.S. on and off 
the field and I’ve no doubt his All Star performance will continue to be recognised 
throughout Ireland this year.  

ALL IRELAND RAFFLE 
Not only did Mr. Morgan bring ‘Sam Maguire home’ but he also returned to school with the 
promised signed All Ireland Final Day 2021 gloves and a signed match programme of the 
2021 All Ireland. Thank you to Mr. Morgan for organising these much sought after and very 
valued prizes. Winners were as follows: 
Niall Morgan’s signed All Ireland Final Day 2021 Gloves: Aoibhinn (P.4) 
A signed newly released Tyrone GAA Jersey: Sinead Devlin 
A signed match programme of the 2021 All Ireland Final: Kaitlin (P.4) 
Specially made memorabilia of Tyrone’s participation on the 2021 All Ireland Final:  
Caoise (P.7) and Senan Mc Mullan 
 

A special thank you to parents and friends of Edendork P.S. for supporting the raffle. In 
total, £1360 was raised for school funds. 
 

READING BOOKS 
Throughout the school, a significant number of reading books have been lost/displaced due 
to the unexpected lockdowns over the past two years. This has presented teachers with 
challenges in ensuring all children are presented with good quality resources required for 
literacy including group work. I would like to urge you again that if you have any reading 
books or text books belonging to the school, it would be greatly appreciated if these were 
returned. Due to our depletion of reading books and to ensure all children are continued to 
be presented with a good range of high quality reading books which tap into their interests, 
the school is investing in new readers. Local businesses are being asked to sponsor this 
initiative. If you know of any business who would like to help, I would appreciate if they 
could contact me as soon as possible. 
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ANNUAL SPONSORED SILENCE 
The Annual Sponsored Silence for Edendork P.S School Funds has been scheduled to take 
place on Friday 22nd October. All donations, no matter how small, are appreciated and 
gratefully received. Place any money to be donated in a sealed envelope and send into 
school with your eldest child on any Friday in October prior to this date. Alternatively, 
donations can be made via Paypal (select friends & family) edendorkpay@aol.com 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
Weather permitting, the school photographer will be taking photographs in the school 
grounds on Wednesday 29th September, Thursday 30th September and Friday 1st October.  
 
   REMINDER: SCHOOL CLOSURE FOR CHILDREN 
Due to essential staff training, Edendork P.S. will be closed to children on Monday 27th 
September. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Anne Mc Alinden 

 
Mrs Anne Mc Alinden 
Principal 
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